
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Seeking submissions for Journal 
 

Semana de la Mujer is a series of events highlighting the contributions of la mujer 
Chicana/Latina during Women’s History Month.  Every year we produce a journal 

as a collaborative effort by students, staff and faculty.  We are looking for: 

  
Poems, short stories, art work, etc… 

about mujeres. 
 

Turn in submissions to Romanie Arterberry  
(Women’s Resource Center, 260 Costo Hall) 

no later than  
Wednesday, January 31st @ 3 pm 

Or  
email to romanie@ucr.edu 

(Submissions preferred in Microsoft Word format on disk) 
Please include your name, year and major with submission 

 

For more information: 
Chicano Student Programs  

(951) 827–3821 


